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Spring Break DAC Closure 
Temperatures Reduced During Spring Break 
Network Interruption 
City of Nanaimo Looking for Input 
 

 

DAC HOURS – The District Administration Centre building will be closed to 
the public during Spring Break, March 20 to 31.  The office will reopen on 
Monday, April 3. 
 
For payroll and benefit queries during the Spring Break closure please note 
the following: 
 

benefits@sd68.bc.ca or 250 741-5229 
Supportpay@sd68.bc.ca or 250 741-5222 
teacherpay@sd68.bc.ca or 250 741-5271 
casualpay@sd68.bc.ca or 250 741-5254 
TocPay@sd68.bc.ca or 250 741-5254 
AdminPay@sd68.bc.ca or 250 741-5254 
ExcludedPay@sd68.bc.ca or 250 741-5254 

 

 
TEMPERATURES – To help conserve energy during spring break, daytime 
temperatures in Nanaimo Ladysmith Public School buildings will be 
reduced.  The temperature in every school will be lowered to the regular 
night time level – between 16 and 18 degrees Celsius for the entire two 
weeks, starting the evening of Friday, March 17.  Temperatures will be back 
to normal on Monday, April 3. 
 
This is an important initiative in Nanaimo Ladysmith Public School’s quest 
to reduce its carbon footprint and become more environmentally 
sustainable. 
 
For schools that have the temperature indicated on a thermostat, if the 
temperature goes below 16 degrees Celsius, please call in to the 
operations or maintenance department. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Maintenance at 250 
741-5242. 
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NETWORK – On Friday, March 24, Information Systems will be running a 
test of the network. Expect a brief interruption starting at 4 p.m. 
 

 
INPUT – The City of Nanaimo is in the process of developing a new 
website and is looking for input from the public through beta testing.  There 
will be an information session for interested beta testers on Tuesday, March 
28 from 5 to 7 p.m. in the Service and Resource Centre Boardroom, 411 
Dunsmuir Street. 
 
Please RSVP to feedback@nanaimo.ca if you wish to attend.  More 
information is available here. 
 

Find current and past issues of SD68 News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  
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